' PUBLIC NOTICE

UfsEArmy Corps Date: March 10,2008
of Engineerse '~ Comment Period Ends: March 31, 2008
New England District File Number: NAE-2004-338

In Reply Refer To: Karen Adams or
696 Virginia Road

Kevin Kotelly
Or by e-mail: wind.energy@usace.army.mil

Concord, MA 01742-2751

COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED

The Corps of Engineers comment period for our Public Notice dated January 22, 2008 for the proposed
Cape Wind Associates, LLC project has been extended to March 31, 2008.

The project includes the installation of 130 wind turbine generators, an electric service platform and associated

submarine cables. This work is proposed in Nantucket Sound with cable landfall at New Hampshire Avenue,
Yarmouth, MA. '

For more information on the New England District Corps of Engineers programs, visit our website at
http://www.nae.usace.army.mil.

Robert J. DeSista
Chief, Regulatory Division



